
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to clarify some matters arising about the permission form for students to 
attend campus, when the school has permission to reopen. 
 

1. Dyatmika is not currently reopening.  
 The school can only reopen when Denpasar becomes a green or yellow zone 

on the COVID-19 task force map.  
 This will mean that the number of active COVID-19 cases will have dropped.  

 
2. The Ministry of Education (MOE) requires parents to sign a permission form 

before their child can attend in person.   
 The MOE suggests that schools complete this process now so that they can 

tell the government the number of children who will attend in person when 
schools can reopen in the future.   

 Already having the data will mean that the process of reopening will be 
shorter. 

 
3. The school respects parents’ decision to not sign their permission now for their 

child to attend in person.  
 There will be other opportunities to sign your permission for your child to 

attend in person.  The process may simply delay your child’s return to school 
while new data are sent to the MOE.  

 If you do not wish your child to attend school in person, learning materials 
will be available on Google Classroom. 

 If you sign the form now, you still have the choice to keep your child at home 
when school reopens 
 

Regards, 

  
  
 
  
 
 
  
 

https://covid19.go.id/peta-risiko

